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Reassuring our commitment of fairness and transparency, given the changes in the market demand, 

we will, until further notice, no longer be charging the PSS from East Coast South America to West 

Coast South America, Caribbean, US Gulf and North America. 

Please note that effective from 16 January 2025. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to our local representatives on Maersk.com. 
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